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Announcement Product Discontinuation www.standexmeder.com

Relay Module RM05-8A-S

Items affected:

RM05-8A-S 9605080001

Reason for Discontinuation:

Due to new improvements  of  internal design and electric parameters, this relay in moulded housing is to be replaced by 

a second generation of potted design RM05-8A-SP.

Discontinuation Date:

31. May 2016

Last Time Order Date:

14. October 2016

Replacement / Alternative Product:

A direct replacement RM05-8A-SP is available. All electric and mechanical dimensions stay the same. The only difference 

is in an encapsulating style. The original relay used an overmoulding epoxy housing, whereas the new and enhanced 

generation uses a potted epoxy style., which ensures a higher protection against temperature and mechanical shocks.

The new relay RM05-8A-SP can be fully and immediately used as a replacement of RM05-8A-S.

Support:

For technical questions or sample requests, please contact Mr David Stastny (dstastny@standexmeder.com)
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